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Southern Folger Employees Get 
Certified in CPR

	 In an emergency, every second counts—and knowing what to do 
can make all the difference. That’s why Southern Folger was proud to 
host a CPR a training class for our employees on June 25th. A total of 25 
team members participated in the hands-on course, gaining the skills and 
confidence needed to respond to critical situations in the workplace and 
beyond.	

The training was conducted by Adventure CPR, an organization known 
for its engaging, practical approach to life-saving instruction. Led by expe-
rienced healthcare professionals, the class focused on real-life applications 

and hands-on practice to ensure participants walked away prepared and empowered.

Jerri Galan, one of the employees who completed the training, shared her experience: 
“Before ... I would have been nervous about it. Now I think I would feel more confi-
dent about giving CPR.” She praised the class as both informative and empowering. 
“You never going to be prepared,” she added, “but you’ll at least know what to do and 
be confident.” Galan also encouraged others to sign up the next time training is of-

fered.

The class was held from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in 
Southern Folger’s newly renovated training center, 
the session marked an important milestone—not 
just for our employees, but for the expanded use of 
the updated facility. 

This CPR course is a powerful example of how 
Southern Folger is investing in the safety, knowl-
edge, and personal development of our team. A big 
congratulations to our 25 newly certified employ-
ees—you are an essential part of making our work-
place safer for everyone. 
 
Check out the photo of our newest CPR-certified 
team members!



	 If there’s one thing Southern Folger knows how to do, it’s work hard—and the re-
sults speak for themselves! Thanks to everyone’s dedication and teamwork, we success-
fully reached our Level 2 Goal for April and May. Achievements like this don’t happen 
by accident—they happen because of the effort and collaboration of every member of 
the Southern Folger team. 
To show our appreciation, we’re excited to announce a four-day weekend in July! That’s 
right—you’ll have both July 3rd and 4th off to relax and recharge. 
But that’s not all—there’s another opportunity on the horizon! If we continue pushing 
forward and hit our June Level 2 shipment target, Southern Folger will be holding a gift 
card raffle to celebrate another milestone met. 
Let’s keep the momentum going. Great things happen when we work together!

From John Legros Director of 
Safety

“SAFETY. IT’S NOT JUST A JOB,
IT’S A WAY OF LIFE”

A Safety Tip
	 We’re putting the finishing touches on the brand-
new Southern Folger website! Once live, the site will be a 
one-stop resource for both customers and employees—fea-
turing product details, company information, and access 
to every edition of our newsletter. Keep an eye out for the 
launch and be sure to explore all the ways Southern Folger 
is growing and evolving online!

Our New Website 
Is Almost Here!

Hard Work Pays off!

	 We know how hard you work every day—and when the Texas sun is blazing, the job gets even tougher. 
To help you beat the heat and stay energized, Southern Folger is continuing our summer hydration program! 
Starting at 12:00 PM daily, employees can stop by the Main Building Breezeway to grab cold bottled water, Gato-
rade, and refreshing popsicles—perfect for cooling off during a hot shift. 
With summer temperatures regularly reaching the 90s and above, staying hydrated isn’t just important—it’s 
essential. Proper hydration helps prevent fatigue, heat-related illness, and supports your overall performance 
and safety on the job. So take a quick break, grab a drink or a treat, and remember: keeping cool helps you keep 
going. We appreciate your dedication, and we’re proud to support the team that keeps Southern Folger running 
strong.

Stay Cool and Hydrated This Summer!



Meet the New Faces of Southern Folger

Andres
Carlos 
Machining
CNC Machinist

Diego
Luna 
Warehouse
Warehouse Clerk

James
Eguia Jr. 
Welding
Welder

Randall
Hamilton 
Warehouse
Lead Warehouse

A Word From our President
Stronger Together: Breaking Down Silos to Improve Lead Times

	 I’m excited to share some great news—our new training center is almost ready! It’s been a long time coming. We 
haven’t been able to offer in-person training since before COVID, and with everything that’s happened since—including 
our purchase of RR Brink—it’s taken some time to get here. But we’ve put in the work and invested the resources to bring it 
back, and we’re doing it in a big way.
 

We’ve completely renovated our old construction management building and turned it into a top-tier training center. This 
new space will allow us to offer hands-on locksmith training and DEC-certified courses, giving our industry the kind of 
education and support it’s been missing for years now.
 

Whether you’re a contractor, a facility tech, or part of our distribution network, this is going to be a place to sharpen your 
skills, stay current, and connect with others in the field. We’re proud of what’s coming and can’t wait to open the doors.
 

Thanks for being part of this journey with us. More to come soon!

Don Halloran - President, Southern Folger Detention Equipment Company


